
 
 
The Academy is aware that this is a daunting time for parents and students and we understand 
the excitement and anxiety that can be caused when Year 6 students transfer from primary to 
secondary school.  
 
In order to ease this transition, for students and their parent/carers, we would like to invite you 
to our Open Evening. 
 
 
 
 

OPEN EVENING 4pm to 8pm 
WEDNESDAY 19 SEPTEMBER 2018 

 
 
Alison Lusuardi, Principal will give talks in the Lecture Theatre at 4:30, 6:00 and 7:15 
 

OPEN MORNINGS OCTOBER 2018 
TUESDAY 02 and 09  

THURSDAY 04 and 11  
 
Academy students will take parent/carers on a tour of the Academy by appointment 8:30 to 
10:00am.  Please call Penny Davies on 01753 214485 to arrange your tour. 
 
 

NFER ENTRANCE TEST 
(Non Verbal Reasoning) 

 
SATURDAY 10 NOVEMBER 2018 

 
The Academy is committed to providing high quality education for children of all abilities and to 
ensure that children of all abilities have an equal chance of being offered a place, all applicants will 
be asked to sit a test of general, non verbal intelligence, provided and assessed by the National 
Foundation for Education and Research. 
 
 
The Academy is happy to answer any questions or concerns regarding your application for a place 
at The Langley Academy please contact the Admissions Officer Penny Davies on 01753 214485 
 


